
NE 130th St & NE 125th St 
Mobility and Safety Project 
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New Sound Transit 
NE 130th St infill station 
(opening mid 2026)

In 2026, Sound Transit is opening the NE 130th St light rail 
station near I-5 and anticipates 3,300-3,700 daily riders – 
with 90% of riders arriving by walking, biking, or transit. Our 
planned improvements will make it safer and easier to get to 
the new light rail station for people walking, biking, rolling, and 
taking the bus. Our team is designing improvements along NE 
130th St, Roosevelt Way NE, and NE 125th St between 1st 
Ave NE and Lake City Way NE.
Project improvements include:

	● Protected bike lanes throughout the project area  
	● Transit improvements such as new or upgraded bus 
stops and priority bus features to improve frequency 
and reliability 

	● Updated street and intersection designs to reduce 
fatal and serious injury crashes 

	● Crossing improvements such as leading pedestrian 
intervals to give people walking and rolling a head start 

	● Sidewalk repairs and new accessible curb ramps in 
selected locations

Improving connections to light rail and your neighborhood!

September
2023

Scan the QR code 
below to visit our 
website and fill out 
our feedback form. 
Your feedback will help 
us better understand 
community needs now 
and in the future.

We want to know:
•	How you travel in 

the neighborhood  
•	How your travel might 

change when the 
NE 130th St light rail 
station opens 

•	What you think about our 
early design proposals 

Project Contact: 
Drue Nyenhuis
NE130thSt_NE125thSt_Project@seattle.gov
(206) 400-7515
www.seattle.gov/transportation/NE130thMobilityProject



	● Planning (Completed): We talked with community 
members and business owners to build on previous 
planning and community engagement work done in the 
area. Our work included designing safety and accessibility 
improvements equitably and within available funding.

	● Design (2023-2025): We will create and share project 
design proposals, ask for community feedback, and 
finalize project design.

	● Construction (2025-2026*): We will share more 
information about construction schedules, activities, and 
neighborhood impacts when we reach this stage.   

	● Light rail service begins (2026): Sound Transit plans 
to open the NE 130th St Infill Station and begin service 
in 2026. Please visit Sound Transit’s website for current 
schedule and project information.
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*Construction schedules are subject to change 
based on crew and material availability.

Project Contact: 
Drue Nyenhuis
NE130thSt_NE125thSt_Project@seattle.gov
(206) 400-7515 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/NE130thMobilityProject
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